
7/14/11 email 
 
Hossein: 
  
On behalf of Island Broadcasting Co. ("Island"), this is to request dismissal of File 
No. BDFCDVL-20110520ACR for Station WNYZ-LP and to apologize for 
inconvenience caused to you and Melvin Collins.  The application was filed on 
the mistaken belief that Construction Permit BDFCDVL-20100421AAU ("CP") 
had been cancelled.  Since learning this morning that the CP was not cancelled, 
there clearly is no reason for BDFCDVL-20110520ACR to be pending.  Again, 
our apologies to you and Melvin for this error. 
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